Public Accuracy Test

To the qualified electors of White Pigeon Township, for St. Joseph County,
State of Michigan:

Please take notice that a Public Accuracy Test of the voting equipment to be
used for the November 4, 2025 General Election will be held on Thursday,
October 2, 2025, at 10:00 AM at the White Pigeon Township Hall, located at
16975 US-12, White Pigeon, MI.

This test is conducted to ensure that the computer programming used to tabulate
votes complies with the requirements of Michigan Election Law and will
accurately count the votes cast in the upcoming election.

Lacie Pletcher, Clerk
AarPoctan

White Pigeon Township

Posted: September 23, 2025



